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Just to entertain the thought of removing Registered Nurses from 24 hour attendance in Aged Care 
facilities borders on madness. The only thing that will be accomplished is that owners will use this 
"flexibility" to save money and increase profits. What's next, Enrolled Nurses to be removed? As the 
people who built this country, our elderly deserve better than this. We'll go from World Class to Third 
World. 


